

1st February 2022

Headteacher: Mrs H L Millett

Dear Parent / Carer

## Parent voice survey

As a school and a trust we are committed to improving the experience and outcomes for each and every child, as part of our motto of *being the best we can be*. It is, therefore, very important that there is feedback from our parents on key aspects of school life and we would like to gather this information through a quick and easy online survey. The staff and students will also be completing a similar survey within school at various stages of the academic year.

Your feedback and observations are always valuable to us and the results will give us a benchmark against which we can evaluate our continuous improvement. This information, alongside the informal feedback we receive will help us constantly improve what we can offer to the children and our community. To capture parent responses, we are using Google Forms – please click here to access the survey.

In order to gain an accurate picture of our school, and determine the ways we can continue

to deliver the best education for your child(ren), we would be grateful for as many returns as possible.

If you have more than one child at the school we would appreciate one survey **per child**, as each of your children may have a different experience.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs H Millett

Headteacher





